Commonwealth Edison
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The need for an exter.sion of time beyond the present construc-
tion permit completion dates is also significantly attributable to a
work stoppage which occurred at Braidwood from September 1979 to March
1980. 1In September, 1979 the Company halted work at Braidwood following
the Illinois Commerce Commission's denial of a substantial portion of
Edison's request for an intecim increase in rates. Following the
Il1linois Commerce Commission's final decision on February 7, 1980
authorizing increased rates, construction was resumed. Of course, due
to the effort involved in restoring buildings, equipment and services,
and requalifying and retraining contractor personnel following the work
stoppage, the period of delay attributable to the work stoppage was
substantially in excess of the seven month period during which
construction was halted. As of August, 1982, the rate of construction,
in terms of manpower, was back to the level which existed prior to the

stoppage.

Attached is a proposed "Finding of No Significant Impact"
prepared by Commonwealth to address the envirunmental impact of the
extension of these construction permits.

Three signed originals and thirty-seven copies of this
submittal are provided for your and approval.

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $1,600, submitted in
accordance with the fee scheduled defined in 10 CFR 170.22.

Very truly yours,

L o

Director of MNuclear Licensing
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